
 

                                                

Relationships Matter to Dads and Male Carers 

Bradford City FC Community Foundation Take Over Event 

Saturday 15th February 2025 10.00am -1.00pm 

Dads and male carers matter. We want more men and dads to take up the Relationships 

Matter support which is available across the district. 

We all argue with loved ones – this is part of family life. There are also times in life when 

arguments crop up more frequently than others. 

When arguments happen frequently, become intense and are poorly resolved, it can impact 

us emotionally and affect all aspects of our life, be it personal, family life or work. This can 

also cause worry and anxiety for our children. 

Bradford Children and Families Trust and Bradford City Football Club Community 

Foundation are collaborating with partners that work with men/dads/male carers.  

We are inviting you to an exciting event to raise awareness of Relationships Matter with 

dads and male carers and the support that is available to them. This event will be the start 

of a week of activities focused on dads and male carers. The week will culminate in the 

screening of a bespoke campaign video at Bradford City Football Club’s home game on 

Saturday 22nd February to raise awareness of Relationships Matter and the support that is 

available. 

Places at the event on the 15 February 2025 are limited. We would like to offer you the 

opportunity to bring some of the dads and male carers you may be working with to the 

event. The event will include information stalls, activities and a tour of Bradford City 

Football Club stadium.  Food and refreshments will be provided at the start of the event. 

For tickets or more information, please email mehnaz.malik@bradfordcft.org.uk stating 

how many tickets you would like.   

Deadline for ticket requests is Friday 7 February 2025. 
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